
UPDATED:  New  Bedford  family
seeks  public’s  help  in
recovering stolen support dog
UPDATE: The dog is back home! Thanks to everyone who shared
the story!

“Stolen dog! My baby is in pain and in need this dog for
emotional support.

He was stolen from 238 County St. New Bedford. I told my son
that the dog is at the doctors for now ? This is from my
doorbell surveillance camera:

Yanira Hernandez photo.
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Yanira Hernandez photo.
Here is the car he got into:

Yanira Hernandez photo.
Here is a bigger picture of the dog:



Yanira Hernandez photo.
The person goes to this church every Sunday for the morning
service:



Yanira Hernandez photo.
If  found  call  the  New  Bedford  Police  Department  or  my
cellphone  which  is  774-360-4687.”


